
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Page 1 of 1 http://turbocor.danfoss.com |  
 Classified as Business 

Purpose 

This bulletin is to inform our customers that we now offer replacement O-rings for the P/T Sensors. 

These O-rings are suitable for use on all P/T Sensors on our TT Series, TG Series, and VT Series 

compressors. 

 

Figure 1 – P/T Sensor and O-ring 

 

 

 

Summary 

We now offer a new spare part kit that includes four (4) O-rings and lube for the P/T Sensors.  These 

replacement O-rings will work on P/T Sensors on our TT Series, TG Series, and VT Series compressors. 

 

Action Required 

Use spare part kit number 199K0015 when new O-rings are needed. The new kit includes four (4) 

replacement O-rings and lube. 
 
 

Need Assistance  

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.   
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